
From: enggadmin.delhi@airindia.in 
[mailto:enggadmin.delhi@airindia.in]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 6:53 PM 
To: sushil@aviaxpert.net 
Cc: RMM DELHI <rmm.delhi@airindia.in>; 
cabinappearance@aviaxpert.net 
Subject: Appreciation Letter 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
On 05 January 2018, Aircraft VT-ALH was subjected to ARC 
inspection.  This inspection was carried out by Continued Airworthiness 
Manager himself.  Subsequent to the completion of the inspection, 
CAM opined that the airplane was in very excellent state. 
 
Mr. Anuj, Helper, Employee ID 6928 was allocated to work on this 
Aircraft and his hard work and dedication towards the job is 
appreciated. 
 
I have been directed by the RMM to convey to place on record our 
appreciations for the job very well done by Mr. Anuj.  The same may be 
conveyed to him by issuing appreciation letter by your office. 
 
Thanks and regards, 

Sanjeet Kumar 
Dy. Manager (Admin.) 
Air India Engineering (WB), Delhi 
Ph : 011-25652071, 25603507 
Mob : 9718126489  
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